THE WHITE HOUSE WASHINGTON

March 18, 1975

Dear Mr. Ambassador:

I want to thank you for the book on Chile, which you so thoughtfully sent to me. Your interest in providing this report for my library is deeply appreciated.

With warm best wishes.

Sincerely,

His Excellency Walter Heitmann Ambassador of Chile 1736 Massachusetts Avenue, NW. Washington, D. C. 20036

Gerald R. Ford

MEMORANDUNo Objection To Declassification in Full 2011/05/02: LOC-HAK-65-1-21-5

THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

March 12, 1975

MEMORANDUM FOR: Jeanne Davis

FROM:

Marge Wicklein Wecklein

The attached draft is submitted to you for approval or for whatever changes you deem necessary. It is requested that the salutation and inside address be verified. Please return to me and I will run it by Roland Elliott for review prior to final typing.

Draft acknowledgment to:

His Excellency Walter Heitmann Ambassador of Chile 1736 Massachusetts Avenue, NW. Washington, D. C. 20036

Enclosure: "Chile: The Challenge"

Marga Denned renned

March 14, 1975

To: Mr. Roland L. Elliott

For your review. Please return to my office for final typing.

Thanks,

Marge Wicklein

THE WHITE HOUSE WASHINGTON

3.3.75 TO: Marze Wicklein

For Your Information

For Appropriate Handling u

Robert D. Linder

WALTER HEITMANN AMBASSADOR OF CHILE